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Congregation Announcements and Events  

• We had a wonderful friends and family day.  Thank you for inviting so 

many and all the hard work to get ready for it.  We also are appreciative 

of Mike Eaton and the lessons he presented.  

• Today after services there will be a potluck lunch and meeting to talk 

about restarting our care groups. The meeting will discuss goals and 

share ideas.  Everyone is welcome and we hope you will stay.  

• We will have a back-to-school celebration next Sunday, August 3rd , 

after evening services. Please bring a finger food and kiddos bring your 

backpacks.  

• Mark your calendars: There will be a baby shower for Matt and 

Amanda Blow on August 10th, 2:00-3:30. They are registered at 

babylist.com. 

• If you would like to sponsor a Liberia student, please write a check for 

$450 payable to Camden Church of Christ with a memo “Liberia student 

scholarship”. More details are in the lobby if needed. 

• On the church Facebook page there are Amazon wish list links posted.  

This is a great way to give back to our teachers here. If you have any 

questions with how to order, please see Marlinia.  

Let’s show them love and support! School starts next week!  

• There will be a congregational breakfast August 9th, at 9 a.m. here at the 

building.  

• There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board for any man that would 

like to do a Wednesday night devotional. It doesn’t have to be long; 3-5 

minutes is sufficient. Please see Joe if you have any questions. 

• The new quarter for bible classes starts September 3rd. There are still 

openings for teachers. Please see Daniel Richardson if you are 

interested.  

 
• Summer Youth Series- July 28th  @ McKenzie church of Christ- the van 

will leave at 6 p.m. 

 

 

`  

     July 27, 2025 

                            Service Times 

Sunday Worship: 
     Bible Study – 9:00 a.m. 
     Morning Worship – 10:00 a.m. 
     Evening Worship – 6:00 p.m. 
 

Mid-Week Bible Study 
     Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Ladies Bible Class 
     Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Monthly Evening Ladies Bible Class 

   Monday, August 18th  

_______________________________ 

Elders 

Bill Jarnagin         (731) 468-4433                                              

John Dawson       (731) 695-6780 

William Blow      (731) 441-2208 
 

Deacons 

Adam Blackburn  

Britt Johnson  

Daniel Richardson  

Doug Phipps  

Joe Sisco 

Michael Laux 

Sid Osment 

Stacey Ballard 

Wesley Sparks 

Casey Corder 

Tom Ulderich 

Grant Dorris 
Pulpit Minister 

                Joe Rhodes           (931) 209-1621          

 

Youth Minister 

                 Ethan Edwards      (931) 209-3341 

 Upcoming Youth Group Events   

A Warm Welcome to Our Guest 
    We are so glad you have decided to worship with us today! Please fill 

out a white visitor card on the back of the pew and drop it in a collection 

plate on your way out. 

http://www.camdenchurchofchrist.org/
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Special Donations 

• Given in memory of Wanda Horner by Mr. and Mrs. Bill Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Ray Frazee by Mr. and Mrs. Bill Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Wanda Horner by Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Ray 

Townsend 

• Given in memory of Don Wright and Reba Berry by Mr. and Mrs. Bill Jarnagin  

Those Serving 8/3/25: 

     AM 
Opening Prayer – Ross Cole 

Scripture – Paul Ulderich 
Lord’s Supper-Casey Corder 
Closing Prayer –David Ulderich 
     PM 
 Opening Prayer – John Dawson 

 Scripture – Junah Smith 
 Lord’s Supper – Stacy Ballard 
 Closing Prayer- Britt Johnson 
 

Those serving the Lord’s Supper: 
Ethan Edwards 

John Yarbro 
Grant Dorris 
Greg Matlock 
Jim Holder 

Bryan Larkins 
Danny Hardin 
Kyler Corder 

If you are unable to serve, please tell  
Adam Blackburn 

_______________________________ 

Remember our Shut-Ins: 

Mary Edwards                                    
Virgie Heintz 
Joyce Frazee                            
Frank & Marge Philips 
Pat Osment                                          
Desmond Jarrett  
Dorthey Chappell                                                                   
Janice White       

                                   
 

Prayer Requests 

Please continue to keep Tonya Reynoldson in your prayers. She finished her second round of 

chemotherapy this past week.  We continue to pray for minimal side effects.  

Barbie Childrey has 24% of her only kidney functioning. We continue to pray for a plan by her 

medical team to help her improve.  

Dennis Seratt, friend of Peggy Florence, has minimal heart function of 20-30%. His address is 

1272 Mifflin Road Jackson, Tn 38301 if you would like to send a card. 

Please keep Pam Inman in your prayers. She has pancreatic cancer. She is the sister-in-law to 

Mike Wilson’s sister, Vicki Hudgins. Her address is 1990 Hwy 190 Trezevant, TN 38258 if you 

would like to send a card. 

Prayers for Cathy Ward’s niece, Chanda Elliott, from Waverly.  She has cancer in both kidneys, 

and her kidney function is a 5%. She is also a good friend with Joan Phillips. Her address is 202 

Westwood Drive Waverly, Tn 37185. 

Mattie Walker’s heart is out of rhythm, and she is very weak.  She will have a procedure at St. 

Thomas on August 8th.  

Curry Montague, our missionary in Hungary that we support, has several spots on his pancreas 

that they are concerned with. Please pray for him at this time. 

Angela Hicks’dad, Bobby Dinkins, had heard surgery on Monday and it went well.  He had a 

TAVR valve and pacemaker put in.  He is still in St. Thomas and hopes to come home soon.  

We extend our sympathy to the family of Sammy Triplett who passed away last Wednesday. He 

and his family were long time members here before moving away.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays and Anniversaries:  

July 27-Chrissy Townsend, Buddie Webb, Janie 

Hunt  

July 29-Cheryl Lyons 

July 30- Brenda Phipps 

July 31- Charles Miller 

August 2- Mary Margaret Ulderich 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance         SS    AM    PM    WED 

2025 AVERAGE  122   207     96     118 

2024 AVERAGE  120   205     95     121 

LAST WEEK         158   285     120   115 

5TH SUNDAY        120   192    101     98   
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It is time to begin contributing to our Liberia student sponsorships.  Last year, 2024, we 

received funds for 23 students, our highest thus far.   

$450 sponsors a student for the entire school year and provides a Bible-based education, 

uniforms, and one good meal each day.  $450 isn’t very much for most American families, 

but it is a life-changing event for a Liberian child.   

If you would like to sponsor a student, just write a check for $450 payable to Camden 

Church of Christ with a memo “Liberia student scholarship”. All such funds received will be 

wired to Liberia the month following the receipt.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

On July 25th we will be having our first ever youth hosted “Leaders Saves Lives” Red Cross 

Blood Drive.  Sarah Smith has blessed us with her participation in this important work.  She 

needs 25 donors to enter in a drawing for a $1,000 scholarship.  Please register online 

@www.redcross.org.  Please help Sarah reach her goal.  If you have any questions, please 

see Barbara Thompson.  


